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Effective October 1, 2009 
 
 
Can I recycle my MSA helmet? 

The following MSA Protective Helmets classify as Class 2 HDPE Recyclable Items: 

• V-Gard® Caps and Hats 

• V-Gard 500 Vented and Non-Vented Caps  

• SmoothDome™ Caps 

These MSA helmets can be recycled and remanufactured into different products 
after they have been used. However, these products do not necessarily contain 
recycled materials and only benefit the environment if you recycle them after use. 
Please recycle with other Class 2 HDPE items.  

MSA recommends that you replace the shell of the helmet every 5 years. Please 
remove the suspension prior to recycling your helmet, as you do not want anyone 
else using this product once it is out of service.  

NOTE: This is our useful service life guideline for any industrial helmet shell. Wear 
or damage noticed during a regular inspection may determine an earlier replacement 
of the entire helmet (shell and suspension). ALWAYS replace the helmet after it 
withstands an impact or penetration. 
 
Thank you for your interest in recycling MSA products.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Maureen Kelly 
Product Line Manager, Industrial Head and Hearing Protection 


